
From: Fretwell, Sammy <sfretwell@thestate.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/6/2016 4:36:01 PM
Subject: From Sammy Fretwell

Chaney,
     I have a couple of questions.
     Does the governor have any confirmation that a shipment of plutonium was taken to Charleston 
over the weekend from Japan, then trucked to SRS for  storage? If so, does the governor have any 
reaction to this?


Thanks,

Sammy Fretwell
Staff Writer
The State
771 8537
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